
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
FOR 

PLAN REVIEW SERVICES 
IN THE CITY OF WEST HOLLYWOOD 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the City of West Hollywood’s 
Community Development Department inviting Requests for Proposals (“RFP”) for 
the above-stated project and will receive such proposals in the Office of the City 
Clerk, 8300 Santa Monica Blvd, West Hollywood, CA 90069, up to the hour of 
5:00 p.m. on Monday, September 22, 2014. 
 
A copy of the RFP can be downloaded from the City website by clicking on the 
link below: 
 
 http://www.weho.org/city-hall/city-clerk/public-notices/rfp-rfq-bid-notices 
 
Interested firms may submit questions in writing regarding this RFP via email to 
Steven C. Bailey at sbailey@weho.org   Deadline for written questions is 
Wednesday, September 17, at 11:00 a.m.  
 
Anyone submitting a proposal or is on a proposal team shall not contact City 
personnel or City Council members regarding this RFP unless in the manner 
described above. From the time the City has released this RFP and throughout 
the evaluation period; any email, telephone, text message, social media post, 
face to face contact and/or non-fax communication, where there has been 
discussion of this RFP, may be the basis for a proposal being disqualified from 
consideration.  
 
ALL INTERESTED PERSONS are invited to submit a proposal.  
 
BY ORDER OF the City of West Hollywood. 
Yvonne Quarker, City Clerk 
 


